Meeting with Local Government Minister

I attended a meeting between Wokingham Council and the local government
Minister earlier this week to put the case against negative grant and to
argue for a better financial settlement for Wokingham and similar placed
Councils at the bottom end of the grant lists. The government is currently
consulting on these matters, and will publish its conclusions later this
year.
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